
Attention Parents: 

 IMPORTANT FLU SHOT INFORMATION! 

 The State of New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services has mandated 
that all preschool students under the age of 5 receive a flu vaccine between 
September 1, 2022 and December 31, 2022.  Please schedule an appointment with 
your doctor early so that they will still have the vaccine.  

 AFTER YOUR CHILD RECEIVES THE IMMUNIZATION, PLEASE 
SEND IN A DOCTOR’S NOTE WITH THE DATE YOUR CHILD 

RECEIVED THE FLU SHOT 

-OR- 

IF YOU NEED INFORMATION ABOUT: 

● A request for a religion exemption; (or) 
● A note from your child’s physician indicating that your child                              

is medically exempt from receiving a vaccine, based on a     
contraindication… 

PLEASE CALL Heidi Setchel, 856-429-7283 x. 4012 

STUDENTS WHO DO NOT HAVE AN IMMUNIZATION 
CANNOT COME TO SCHOOL BEGINNING 

JANUARY 2, 2023.  
The Department of Health will not grant extensions.   

Please schedule an appointment early to avoid having your child excluded 
from school. 

 
Kindly return this FORM TO OUR SCHOOL NURSE via bookbag or main 
office drop off as soon as you have an appointment date: 
 
NAME OF STUDENT:   _______________________ 
DATE OF APPOINTMENT:  _______________________ 
 


